
To whom it may concern. 

I would like to object to the latest development plans relating to the Willingham Estate, Kentish 
Town. 

The 3 storey proposal will completely destroy the open space that currently exists. If built it will 
lead to higher noise levels as sounds from each flat will bounce-off the walls from existing 
buildings in what is already a highly overcrowded residential area. 

Furthermore, it will reduce a good deal of western sunshine and light into lower ground floor flats 
such as the one I live in. 

I look forward to your further consideration in this matter. 

R. Frampton 
20A Leighton Crescent 
London NW5 20Y 


